
 

 

 

 

 

From: Rick Howard 
To: Kary Miller 
Subject: Re: In support of Venice Theater zoning requests 
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 8:55:41 PM 

Mr. Miller, 
Thank you for reaching out and showing your support for the Venice Theatre, very much 
appreciated. 

Rick Howard 

From: Kary Miller <kary.miller1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2023 7:37:28 AM 
To: Rick Howard <rhoward@venicefl.gov> 
Subject: In support of Venice Theater zoning requests 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Mr. Howard: 

Thank you for serving in your positions, often a thankless position. 

We are in full support of the current plans and petition from Venice Theatre regarding the approval required 
from The planning commission and the City Council. 

While the preservation of Venice zoning has been a hot spot in process, and with the realization that this 
request from Venice Theatre may be outside of the norm - we think it is imperative to the long term 
financial and cultural good for the businesses and residents of Venice. 

The Venice Theatre has been a national institution for several decades, brings revenue, life and culture to 
the downtown business district.  It is necessary to plan for the future, and the Venice Theatre plans seems to 
have ambitiously embraced what is needed to continue this important institution in downtown Venice. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Kary and Jennifer Miller 
Venice, FL 
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